Office of the Supervisor

93 E Main Street Dryden, NY 13053



Jason Leifer (607) 844-8888 supervisor@dryden.ny.us

April 2, 2024

Dear Neighbor,

We are contacting you to announce that after many years of effort we have reached a milestone agreement on an easement with NYSEG to extend the South Hill Recreation Way Trail from Burns Road in the Town of Ithaca to White Church Road in Caroline. This 7.8-mile extension will connect with the Finger Lakes Trail and enable safe recreational opportunities and transit. This is a collaborative project of the Towns of Ithaca, Danby, Dryden and Caroline, in cooperation with NYSEG. As part of our process, each town will soon be holding a public hearing on adopting the easement agreement. The Town of Dryden will hold its public hearing beginning at 6:30pm on Thursday, April 18, 2024. We look forward to working with nearby neighbors as well as the rest of our community to make this a truly wonderful public amenity.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

Śincerely,

Jason Leifer

Supervisor, Town of Dryden